WELLESLEY
PARLIAMENT

SQUARE

To: 650 Parliament Street Tenants in Hotels.

We all experienced an emergency on August 21, 2018, when fire damaged 650 Parliament
Street. As you know, as Management with the assistance of the City of Toronto and the
Canadian Red Cross, we provided temporary emergency shelter in hotels for those who
required time to find other accommodation. The hotel accommodation has continued to allow
those who have been unable to find comparable accommodation in apartments elsewhere,

We have done our best to provide assistance to allow you time to find other accommodations,
and have helped with tenants who have found their own alternatives in the Greater Toronto
Area. We will continue to provide assistance to those who locate comparable accommodations,
but we cannot continue the cost of providing hotel accommodation after November 30, 2018.
We are therefore giving you notice that we will not fund hotel accommodation after November
30, 2018.

We have a waiting list for apartments in other buildings in Wellesley Parfliament Square in St.
Jamestown. Please continue to advise us by email at 650parliamenti@gmail.com if you wish
for this assistance. If you find other accommodation elsewhere, please advise us, so others will
be able to accept this accommodation. The operation of the Response Centre will be curtailed
shortly. Inquiries should be communicated by email, or by appointment, whenever required.

We have all been adversely affected by the events over the past three months, but we will
continue to do our best to assist you where possible.

Yours very truly,

The Management



